
 
From: Patti McLauchlin  
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 10:58 AM 
To: Angela Budde <abudde@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: FW: Commission meeting 

 

This comment came through the website- Thought I would pass it on  
Patti 
 
From: bobbymoore99 [mailto:bobbymoore99@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 10:59 AM 
To: Web Master <webmaster@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Commission meeting 

 

We visit Key West on occasion and love it there. I keep up with current news and events and I 

just read where the commission will discuss littering. I view webcams in Key West often, and I 

wish the commission would view footage in front of Sloppy Joes. It's incredible how many 

people step outside, light up then discard their butts in the gutter. I would say enforcement and a 

huge fine would be in order. That behavior is totally disrespectful of Key West. Thank you!!! 

Bobby Moore  
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